
RIVER FOREST SCHOOL DISTRICT 90
RESOLUTION OF APPRECIATION

WHEREAS, Rich Moore, faithfully served River Forest School District 90 with great 
dedication as a member of the Board of Education for eight years, and

WHEREAS, during his tenure he served as Policy, Education, and Ad Hoc Gender 
Committee Chairs, and in so doing, provided invaluable leadership to his fellow Board 
members, and

WHEREAS, he provided thoughtful and essential service as a member of the River Forest 
Council of Governments, West Cook IASB Governing Board, and Oak Park and River Forest 
High School Community Council, and

WHEREAS, he served with great aplomb in the role of President of the Board of Education, 
and, 

WHEREAS, he displayed parliamentarian skills that always guided Board meetings, and

WHEREAS, his support and interest in advancing the quality of students’ experiences in the 
District were admirable and contributed to the development of an environment that has affected 
the future of children, and

WHEREAS, he faithfully participated in various local School Board conferences in order to 
grow and develop in his role as Board member, and

WHEREAS, his understanding, and insightful wisdom will be greatly missed by his fellow 
Board members, the staff, and children he so ably served throughout his tenure.

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Board of Education of River Forest School 
District 90 does express for itself, as well as the parents, the students, the staff and the 
community members of River Forest Schools, its most sincere appreciation and gratitude to 
Rich Moore for all that he has done to advance quality education in River Forest School District 
90.

Adopted this 1st day of May, 2023.

 
Barb Hickey, President Nicole Thompson, Secretary


